
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
September 27, 2023 

Contact:  Watch Commander 
Phone:    (626) 403-7265 
Email:  wc@southpasadenaca.gov 

Police Department Operational Assessment: 
The City Welcomes Your Input 

South Pasadena (Calif.) - The City of South Pasadena has engaged Raftelis, a 

consulting firm with experience assisting public safety organizations nationwide, to 

provide recommendations on how the Police Department can best serve the needs of the 

community.  

To inform the study’s recommendations, we welcome community involvement and 

input at the City’s second and final public outreach meeting for the Police Department 

assessment.  

The primary objective of this meeting is to gather valuable input from community 

members on various aspects of policing within South Pasadena. We encourage 

attendees to share their thoughts, concerns, and suggestions related to law 

enforcement practices, community safety, and the role of the Police Department.  

The meeting will take place on October 2, 2023 at 6:30 p.m. in the City Council 

Chambers located at 1424 Mission Street. The meeting will also be available virtually by 

accessing the following Zoom information: 

• Link: https://us06web.zoom.us/j/84912843135

• Meeting I.D.: 849 1284 3135

mailto:wc@southpasadenaca.gov
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/84912843135


 
 
 

We thank you in advance for sharing your input with the City to ensure that the 

South Pasadena Police Department continues to improve and best meet the community’s 

needs.  
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